
10 Yass Road Queanbeyan East NSW 2620 
P 02 6297 2619 

E queanbeyae-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
W www.queanbeyae-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
Principal: Danny Scott 

 

 
11 August 2021 

 
Kindergarten 2022 Orientation 

 
Dear Parents, 
  
We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child and welcoming you to Queanbeyan East 
Public School in 2022. At this stage we have three orientation initiatives to keep you and your child informed 
about our school.  
 
Kindergarten 2022 Parent Information Session 
Our parent information evening will be held virtually via the Zoom app on Wednesday 8 September 2021 
from 5.00pm to 6.00pm. You can use any device as long as you have installed the Zoom app and have 
created a free account. 
 
Zoom login details have been emailed to families. Please contact the school on 6297 2619 if you have not 
received your email. 
  
Kindergarten Cuppa 
We would love to meet you and your child and have a quick chat about any concerns that you may have. We 
would like to invite you to come along to the Riverbank of Queanbeyan Café (4 Trinculo Place Queanbeyan) 
and have a cup of coffee/tea on us. To book a time on Tuesday 14 or Wednesday 15 September 2021 between 
10.00am and 3.00pm, please call the office on 6297 2619. 
  
Student Orientation sessions 
Your child will participate in 3 Kindergarten Orientation sessions at school to allow them to become familiar 
with the school and the teachers. The sessions will be held on: 
  
Wednesday 20 October 2021 
Wednesday 3 November 2021 
Wednesday 17 November 2021 
 
Session information will be sent out closer to the Orientation dates.  

 
If you have not already done so, please complete an Application to Enrol in a NSW Government School which 
can be downloaded from our website or collected from the school office. We will also require copies of your 
child’s birth certificate, immunisation record and proof of address prior to enrolment. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Bronte Copland 
Assistant Principal 
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